CANDLE LAKE TRAILS ADVISORY BOARD

Thank You Affinity Credit Union District Council

The Candle Lake Trails Advisory Board is excited to be the recipient of the Affinity Credit Union District
Council Funding for the fall of 2020. The $1000 grant was awarded to our Board in October and
represents a significant portion of the funding required to upgrade the Simon Lehne Trail in the
Northview Subdivision. This grant will be used toward resurfacing the south portion of that trail.

Candle Lake has an intricate system of trails that incorporate safety, connectivity, and natural habitat
appreciation. Ongoing sponsorship from our Affinity Credit Union is very much appreciated and we
thank them for being such a committed community partner.

Candle Lake Trails Advisory Board Member Ed Horn
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